

February 11, 2021

Rick Allen, President Trout Lake Area Business Association (TLABA) PO Box 394 Trout Lake, WA 98650

Re: 2021 Grant Program

Dear Rick and TLABA Board Members:

Over the past three years the Trout Lake Area Business Association (TLABA) has graciously awarded annual grants to the Trout Lake Community Council for office supplies and post office box rental fees. As volunteers in service to the Trout Lake Community, we truly appreciate your financial support and the donations provided by those in our community.

To meet Covid-19 safety protocols, the Council has conducted meetings via Zoom and, as a result, saw a significant increase in participation by community members. Therefore, we anticipate we will continue to use video conferencing in a significant way.

In 2021 we would like to request a grant of \$460 from TLABA: \$60 for annual post office box rental fee, \$240 for community website fee, and \$160 for our annual Zoom video conferencing subscription.

If the TLABA has a need to meet via video conferencing during this pandemic, we are more than happy to facilitate that through our Zoom account. We also would like to have one of our members participate in the grant meeting in the event there are any questions regarding our request. You can contact me at 395-2080.

Thank you for your past support and consideration of our 2021 request.

DAINA L. BAMBE

Chair, Trout Lake Community Council